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Call for academic papers on the evolving role of the 
European Ombudsman 

News  - 17/06/2022 

The Office of the European Ombudsman and the European University Institute in Florence are 
issuing a call for academic papers on the evolving role of the European Ombudsman. Chosen 
papers will form the basis for discussion at a two-day academic seminar in November. For more
details about the issues to be explored and the deadline for the initial abstract, please click on 
the link below on this page. 


